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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome back after the 
half term break, we hope 
you all had a restful time. 
 
Only 6 weeks until the 
Easter holidays with a 
few events for you to 
participate in or share 
with us. 
 
Before we look 
forward…..  
 

Maths Challenge 

 
Congratulations to our 
four Year 6 pupils who 
participated in the 
Camden Year 6 Maths 
Challenge.  It is the first 
inter school challenge of 
this kind that we have 
participated in and our 
pupils came 3rd out of 21 
Camden schools 
participating.   
 
Well done Husayn, 
Justin, Maja and Willow – 
we are proud of you. 
 

 
 

Workshops at Rochester 
Square 

 
Thank you to HART and 
all parents who 
supported our 

workshops at Rochester 
Square Studios.  The 
children thoroughly 
enjoyed working with 
clay.  
 
It takes time for the items 
to dry out and then be 
fired in a kiln.  We will be 
sure to have a grand 
unveiling of our new 
playground furniture in 
the summer term. 
 

 
 (Fatima & Amy, Yr 3) 

 
Packed lunch workshop  

 
Are you ever stuck 
thinking of healthy 
options for your child’s 
packed lunch? 
 
We will be hosting a 
packed lunch workshop 
here at Hawley on Friday, 
6th March at 9.15 am.  
Please come to the office 
to let us know if you 
would like to attend. We 
would like to have an 
idea of numbers as 
places are limited. 
 
The workshop will be led 
by Fiona, a member of 
the Camden Health and 
Well-being team. 
 
 
 
 

Relationship Education 
Policy 

 
We have been working 
on our Relationship 
Education Policy which 
is in line with the 
Camden puplished 
policy.  The draft of our 
policy is on our website.  
In advance of 
Relationship Education 
becoming statutory in 
September 2020, we 
need to consult with you 
about your views on the 
policy. 
 
We will be having a 
consultation on 
Thursday, 19th March at 
6.00 pm to listen to your 
views and answer your 
questions. 
 

Royal Albert Hall 

 
Year 5 will be 
participating in the 
Camden Music Festival 
at the Royal Albert Hall 
on March 10th.  This is an 
amazing event.  We hope 
all the parents attending 
enjoy this musical 
extravaganza of musical 
talent in Camden 
schools. 
 

Book Week 

 
Book Week is next week!  
Please see the attached 
letter for all of the events 
taking place. 
 
If anyone is available 
with the setting up and 
selling of books at the 
end of each afternoon 
next week, please let us 
know.  We receive a very 
generous commission 
on the books sold and 
we are then able to 
purchase a large number 

of reading books for our 
school. 
 

Price of School Dinners 

 
When we return from the 
Easter Holidays, the 
price of a school meal 
will increase to £2.22 per 
day (£11.10 per week). 
 

Dates for your diaries 

 
Wednesday, 11th March 
KS2 (Yrs 3, 4, 5 and 6) 
Parent/Teacher meetings 
 
Wednesday, 18th March 
KS1 (Yrs 1 and 2) 
Parent/Teacher meetings 
 
Thursday, 19th March 
EYFS (Nursery and 
Reception) 
Parent/Teacher meetings 
 
23rd -27th  March 
Year 6 Residential trip to 
France.  Anne will be on 
School Journey this 
week and Oonagh Pierce 
will be deputising. 
 
 

 
 
Year 2 visiting the Ragged 

School 
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